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Grand Traverse Pavilions has seen no new cases 

of COVID in the resident population in both the 

nursing home and Cottages, or the staff in the last 

week. 

The concerts on the lawn start next Thursday July 

6, 2023. We will assist residents out to the tent by 

the Cherry unit. If you wish to sit with your loved 

one you may assist them from the tent area with 

staff assistance or you may sit with them if under 

the tent. Cottage residents may be escorted to the 

concert by family or by staff.  

As always, please feel free to contact your unit 

Assistant Director of Nursing (ADON) or Social 

Worker (SW) if you have any questions or con-

cerns. Please contact Shelby, the director, or Na-

talia, the nurse for the Cottages. 

 


